
 
 April 25, 2019 
 

Product Discontinuation Retraction 
 
 
Phoenix Contact announces that is cancelling the scheduled discontinuation of the products announced 
on Product Discontinuation Notice PDN-MI-2513-2018 or Product Change Notification NBG130040. 
 
There are currently no plans to discontinue these products and production will continue as normal. 
 
List of products affected by this notice: 
 

2963886 SD-BR/SC/LA/GY 
2963860 SD-US/SC/LA/GY 
2963475 SD-D/SP/LA/YE 
2963462 SD-D/SP/YE 
2963404 SD-D/SC/LA/YE 
2963459 SD-D/SC/YE 
2963857 SD-F/SP/LA/GY 
2963349 SD-F/SP/LA 
2963828 SD-F/SC/GY 
2963352 SD-F/SC 
2963844 SD-F/SC/LA/GY 
2963336 SD-F/SC/LA 
2963909 SD-F/SC/LA/YE 
2963501 SD-D/SP/GY 
2963323 SD-D/SP 
2963488 SD-D/SP/LA/GY 
2963307 SD-D/SP/LA 
2963815 SD-D/SC/GY 
2963310 SD-D/SC 
2963491 SD-D/SC/LA/GY 
2964898 SD-D/SC/LA 
5600462 EM-DUO/120/15/GFI 
5602519 EM-DUO 

 
Should you have any further questions on this announcement, please contact Technical Support:  
techsupport@phoenixcontact.ca 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Paul Bastel 
Quality Manager 
Phoenix Contact Ltd. 
 


